
Scholarship – July Bulletin 

 

Hello everyone; I hope that everyone had a good summer and stayed healthy. I know that very 

little was done during the pandemic. It has been a rough year for everyone to get any projects 

started or finished; but this year I hope will be better and the projects that were started will be 

finished this year.  

 

Lets get started for the year 2020-2021 with the Department project "Bookworms".  I will 

continue with this project. I hope that every post will at least send in $1.00 for every member, so 

that we can really get involved with getting out the scholarships that were not passed out this 

year. My intent is to try to give out at least 3; but I would like to double that for this year as none 

were given out last year. 

 

I hope that when we meet again that we can get started on some new Scholarship project sfor 

2020-2021.  Let's keep the faith that we will see each other again in September. Don't forget that 

we will still have to do reports that are due by November 5th . Lets see if we can make up for the 

lost year and have a grand year to make up for the year that we lost. 

 

Yours in Amvets Auxiliary 

 

Linda Marshall 

Scholarship Chairperson 

1601 Fremont St. 

Bay City, MI 48708 

989-894-0355 

lsmar49@att.net 
 


